

911 Responses/Crisis Intervention
September 15, 2021

Members Present: Manju Rajendran, Xavier Cason, and Jennifer Carroll

Support Staff: Dwayne Campbell, James Spiers, and Ryan Smith

1. Survey from Task Force
 - a. Everyone available for all the dates (Oct 15 & 16). Friday, 9am-12:30pm; Saturday, 9am-3pm.
 - b. Feedback from other TF members about our event (via Xavier)
 - i. Should be independent from the community safety department
 - ii. Make it clear that this is specifically a crisis response roundtable event
 - iii. SRO wondering if they can have a spot in our agenda
 - c. Event
 - i. Hosted by RT of the TF in collaboration with the Comm Safety Department
 - d. Purpose
 - i. A forum for listening to the public for the express purpose to shape our way forward in terms of the TF and the Department
 - e. To introduce the event, provide opportunity for other RTs to offer a brief word about their work.
2. Agenda for the event (See notes for Sept 8th)
3. Technical Support
 - a. Setup meeting so that all participants can see each other on the screen--as a kind of virtual community
 - b. Shared screen background for TF participants (perhaps spotlight)
 - c. Rules about ejecting someone from zoom space, and what our open meeting rules mean for this.
 - i. Ryan will look into this
 - d. We need roles for Zoom management
 - e.
4. Miscellaneous
 - a. Police/sheriff data update
 - b. Reaching out to guest speakers
 - c. Co-response models that have worked well
 - d. Weekend issues with city staff of event (Tech considerations)
 - e. How to think about non-Durham residents and their experience of crisis-response?